

Personal Contact Info

204 S. Cromwell St.

Colfax, WA 99111

509-592-7486 cell
timwall79@hotmail.com

To view our church

website visit:

www.macedoniaindependent

baptist.com

Sending Church

Missions Baptist Church 407 Walkertown Guthrie Rd Winston-Salem, NC 27101 Phone: (336) 723-3775

Pastor David Keaton

Mission Address

Macedonia World
Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 519
Braselton, GA 30517

Phone: (706) 654-2818 FAX: (706) 654-2816

Email: mwbm@mwbm.org

Romans 10:13-15

For whosoever shall call upon the name of the Lord shall be saved. How then shall they call on him in whom they have not believed? and how shall they believe in him of whom they have not heard? and how shall they hear without a preacher? And how shall they preach, except they be sent? as it is written, How beautiful are the feet of them that preach the gospel of peace, and bring glad tidings of good things!

The Wall Family Missionaries to Washington State



September 2019

Dear Praying Friends,

We have had a busy summer here in the Northwest! In July, we traveled to Buffalo, WY for the Northwest Orientation of our mission board. We enjoyed the time fellowshipping with other missionaries, being encouraged with God's Word, the wonderful camp meeting singing, and the delicious food! It was also a special blessing for our kids to get to be with so many other missionary kids and the activities they enjoyed. We appreciate all of the work that our field director, Bro. Wesley Hutchens, did to prepare for the meeting and all of the volunteers that came to help! It truly was a blessing and encouraging time for us!

Later in July, we held our
Vacation Bible School. Missionary
Evangelist David Maynard and his
wife were able to be with us again this
year. We had 21 different children
attend throughout the week. This year
we had several children who were
hearing the gospel for the first time.
The seed was planted in their hearts!
Pray for the Lord to give the increase!
On Friday of VBS, we had a cookout
and closing program for all of the
parents and families. Tim shared the
gospel message, the kids shared verses
and songs, and we all enjoyed hot dogs!



In August, we held our Compassion Closet. This free clothing giveaway is a blessing to many in our community. We had 49 people attend this time! While they received much needed clothes and furnishings, they also received gospel tracts and John/Romans booklets. We had people from Colfax and several surrounding cities attend. Pray the Lord would use this ministry to draw more people to Him!

We just finished up the Whitman County Fair this past weekend. We had a church booth at the fair this year. Children enjoyed coming to the booth to play a game to win prizes, and we were able to pass out tracts, John/Romans booklets, and a flyer for our upcoming Fall Festival. We were able to connect with hundreds of families from all over our county this way! Please pray for the Lord to give the increase to this outreach!

Thank you, sincerely, to all of the dear saints of God who lift us up in prayer. It is a blessing to know people are praying for us and our ministry here in Colfax, WA!

In Christ,

Tím, Jennífer, Jason, & Layla Wall